PN E AMl i € AN | NDTITUTE OF ARCH VT EBEEC TS

NEW O RLEAMNS & H A PT E R
510 Esplanade Avenue ® New Orleans, La., 70116

15 May 1964

Mr. George E. Pettengill, Librarian
The American Institute of Architect
1735 New York Avenue, N, W.
Washington, D. C. 20006

Dear Mr. Pettengill:

I am sorry about the delay in replying to your letter of
May 4, but I wanted to verify the facts before I wrote you.

Publication of "The New Orleans Architect" ceased with the
February 1964 issue. March 1964 was to have been the last
issue but somehow it did not materialize. Hence my state-
ment, "The last issue published was March, 1964."

I do hdpe this will clarify the matter but if I can be of
further assistance please call upon me.

Sincerely yours,

45
€A L L 2 -;>CKWJ;Q)L’
StTella Faget, Executive Secretary
New Orleans Chapter, A.I.A.

NVILLIAM E. BERGMAN, President SIDNEY

MURVAN M. ]

A. FRANTZ, Treasurer

ector J. GRIMA BERNARD, Director

New Orleans, La., 70116
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